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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA

From: Alan Danskin, United Kingdom Representative

Subject: RDA accommodation of relationship data. UK Response.

The British Library and CILIP thank the Working Group for the paper, which the CILIP/BL committee
discussed at its meeting on 10™ September.

General Comments

We agree with the recommendations. A more structured approach will improve the clarity of RDA
and will complement other initiatives to evaluate what is meant by “record” or “transcribe”and to
make RDA actionable by humans and machines.



